

## MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY OF NEWFOUNDLAND FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's NF A1B 3X5

TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: February 10, 2010

**SUBJECT: MUNFA Seeks Your Views** 

MUN is preparing for the arrival of the new President, Dr. Gary Kachanoski in July 2010. The MUNFA Executive are looking forward to discussing with him the most important issues facing our Academic Staff Members (ASMs). To this end, we are asking you to share with us the issues that you feel should be brought forward. All information collected will be used only as anonymous aggregate data. We would appreciate your cooperation in answering the following questions:

- What are the most important academic issues that affect you as an Academic Staff Member?
- What can Memorial University do to address these issues?

Feedback/comments should be sent: by email to munfa@mun.ca or by fax at 737-3703. We look forward to receiving your input by March 15, 2010.